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What is it that makes a design 
collection coherent? It is through ex-
tensive research that this project has 
explored this question, resulting in 
the TEDA-collection. TEDA consists 
of a lighting system which alongside 
with additional objects creates a 
collection.

The main element of the collection is 
the lighting puck that can be fitted 
into any of the four different frames 
in the system. The puck can be in-
serted in either direction, providing 
direct or ambient light. The aesthetic 
appearance is minimal, subtle, yet 
with a hint of playfulness.

Flexibility is the main element of this 
project. Along with being able to be 
inserted in either direction, the puck 
is fitted with a battery, creating the 
opportunity of having it portable, 
making TEDA a lighting system that 
provides possibilities to be applied 
in a broad spectrum of indoor 
environments or contexts to create 
interesting lighting scenarios. 
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